July 2023 Newsletter



From Judy:

- ★Contractor prices have increased! The price to get a replacement mailbox key has increased over \$10, so please be very careful with your keys. Plus, the contractors are very busy and it can take over 2 weeks for the keys to be made.
- ★We have had an uptick of residents forgetting their keys and being lockout of their units after business hours. That price will also be increasing so I recommend you find a backup plan if you don't want to be charged to be let into your unit.
- ★No one is authorized to put up signs in the building without Park Towers Management's approval!
- ★Do not leave your wheelchairs or walkers unattended in the common's areas. They can be a tripping hazard.

What did the parrot want for the 4th of July? A fire-cracker. What beverage do you drink on July 4th? Liber-tea.

From Steven:

- -Do not touch or move any packages that are not yours from the mail area. You are responsible for your own packages
- -Notices will be going out next month for annual recertification so please start gathering documents now to make the process quick and easy.
- -Please review the grill safety and instruction sheet posted by the patio door before taking grill out to use.

From Tenant Council:

Thanks to everyone who came down for the 4th of July potluck and special thank you to those who helped with planning, cooking and serving!